
Thank You for Your Contribution 

Dear [Contributor's Name], 

On behalf of the organizing committee of the Educational Journalism Symposium, I would like 

to extend our heartfelt thanks for your invaluable contribution to the event. Your insights and 

expertise significantly enhanced our discussion and enriched the experience for all participants. 

We are truly grateful for your support and engagement. We hope you found the symposium as 

rewarding as we did and that you continue to be an integral part of our community. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and commitment to advancing educational journalism. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


